
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This week has been another busy one at Broad 

Oak. Yesterday we celebrated World Book Day, 

coming to school in pyjamas and bringing a book 

to share. Each class paired up with another class 

in school to undertake book related activities and 

the day culminated with our World Book Day  

assembly.  

All pupils who entered our Reading challenge were 

entered into a prize draw to win a scooter –

Congratulations to our winner, George in Ash 

class, and thank you to everyone who took part. 

This week Beech class presented their Class  

Assembly to members of Pankhurst house and 

their family members. It was lovely to find out 

about all of their learning so far this term – well 

done to everyone involved! 

Last week we marked the return to school after half 

term with our Kindness Disco. Thank you to  

everyone that was able to support the event.  

Everyone had a great time and raised almost £600! 

In the coming weeks we have a number of other 

events coming up including: 

Friday 21st March - Red Nose Day - wear  

something red to school 

Saturday 22nd March 9am -12pm - School Work 

Day - Join staff and volunteers from Didsbury 

Community Church to undertake activities to 

improve our school environment. 

Our school will be entering the Local Primary 

Schools’ Open Art Exhibition taking place at the 

Didsbury Parsonage from 30th March to 21st April. 

Alongside other local schools, we will be displaying 

mixed media work produced by pupils from  

Reception to Y6. We hope that you and your  

children will be able to support the event. 

Finally, we have been informed of the theme for 

the Didsbury Festival Parade this year. The parade 

will take place on the morning of Saturday 7th June 

– please save the date! The theme this year is 

Space – Planetary Parade. We would love as 

many members of our school community to parade 

on the day. In the coming weeks we will provide 

more information of how you can get involved and 

dates of workshops to help to create our school 

entry. 

Best Wishes 

 

Kevin Corteen. 

Headteacher 

 
 

We have vacancies in the School Nursery from September 2025.  
 

Please contact the school office email -
admin@broadoak.manchester.sch.uk  

for further information.   
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Well done to the following pupils who received star of the week this 

week: 

Elm - Anaya & Leylah, Pine - Aria-Rose & Musa,   

Ash - Elliot & Aneesha.   

Beech - Serene & Alissa, Hazel - Gabriella & Nico,  

Larch - Amber & Muhammed. 

Aspen - Yasmin & Zuhran, Rowan - Younis & Sultan,  

Spruce - Laith & Abdelmajed. 

 

Well done to the following pupils who received star of the week last 

week: 

Elm - Noah S & Abigail, Pine - Georgie & Alice,   

Ash - George & Aisha.   

Beech - Fathima & Zidane, Hazel - Sama & Ioan,  

Larch - Emmeline & Hendrick. 

Aspen - James & Aiyla, Rowan - Marley & Eva,  

Spruce - Oscar & Zara. 

Star of the Week: 

 

 

Our attendance target for this academic year is 97%.   

Our whole school attendance figure up to the week ending 07.03.25 

was 94.5% 

 

The following classes had attendance above our school target W/E 

07.03.25: 

Oak - 98%, Elm - 98%, Ash - 97%, Beech - 99%, Hazel - 99%,  

Larch - 97%, Spruce - 99%.  

 

The following classes had attendance above our school target W/E 

28.02.25: 

Elm - 97%, Pine - 98%, Ash - 97%, Beech - 97%, Hazel - 97%,  

Larch - 98%, Spruce - 99%.  

 

Attendance: 

 Nursery Places: 



Saplings made pancakes this week to celebrate Shrove Tuesday.  
The children loved flipping the pancakes and loved eating them even more. 



Saplings celebrated World Book Day by sharing their books from 
home. The children loved listening to each other read their books.  



UKS2 pupils partnered with a different class 
for a joint book reading session.  





This term so far has been very busy!  

Ash class have been attending weekly tennis lessons at Didsbury Tennis Club on Parrs Wood Road this term.  
We have also been making our own measuring tapes in maths, growing cress in science, learning about the  
monarchy in history and much more!  



Keep up with news 

and events at Broad 

Oak Primary School  

by following us on  

Facebook 

(Facebook.com/

BroadOakPS),  

Twitter (@BroadOakPS) 

and Instagram 

(@broadoakps).  

We have also had World Book Day this week 

and dressed in our pyjamas!  









Discovery Club is our younger group for ages 8-12, where you will play percussion, try your hand 

at fiddle, tin whistle or guitar, and learn to play in small groups as well as together.  

Develop your skills, your rhythm and have fun! If you play an instrument already, bring it along!  

We also provide a free pizza lunch at the end of the session. 

We also get to perform in the main venue at the end of our summer and winter terms to celebrate 

with friends and family. 

Sessions run from 10:15-12:00 and cost £4, and we also run a beginners guitar lesson beforehand 

from 09:45-10:45 for an additional £4. Full bursaries are available.  

Please note that spaces are limited for both of these, and we offer spaces on a first come, first 

served basis. If you’d like to sign up, email learning@bandonthewall.org to find out more! 

We are currently on our half term break,  

and will be resuming sessions again on Saturday 1st March 

Saturdays during term times are dedicated to our Music Club, 
where young people aged 8-18 take over our learning spaces to 
play, learn, and discover music.  
 
We’re open to all ages and abilities, and you don’t need to 
read music to join in. 

Join our Saturday Music 
Club at Band on the Wall! 




